
UPDATE - COVID 19 

PROCESSING APPLICATIONS 

The Commission is now accepting new applications, but as all staff continue to work from home and 

the office remains closed, these will be processed more slowly than usual.  Any applications that 

relate to statutory deadlines, or which concern a Crofting Register form to notify the Commission 

that an event has taken place, will be given priority over other applications. 

Where applications require a site visit, it will not be possible for any site visit to be carried out until 

the government eases the current restrictions on movement. 

Where any application involves a hearing, no hearings will take place until the current restrictions on 

movement are eased and the government has advised that public meetings (with appropriate 

physical distancing) can take place. 

The Commission understands that this is a difficult time for all concerned, but we wish to reassure 

crofters and their agents that we will continue to work to restore normal levels of service.  It is 

unlikely that this can be fully restored until the government permits offices to reopen and for various 

restrictions on movements and meetings to be eased. 
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